
OISS Newsletter

Wow! Fall quarter is shaping up to be an
exciting one! OISS is thrilled to have
welcomed 1100 new international students
and 20 visiting scholars to campus,
representing 73 countries. We're also excited
to share the launch of a new International
Wellness Group, made possible with the
incredible leadership of our partners at Health
and Wellness, Mallory Russell and Xin Sui
with Counseling and Psychological Services.
This group, comprised of students and staff
from 13 departments and student
organizations across campus, is working to
create a more efficient, collaborative
approach to supporting the international
community at UCSB. If you or your campus
organization are interested in joining us,
please contact malloryrussell@ucsb.edu or
oissprograms@sa.ucsb.edu.

The Office of International Students &
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Staff Spotlight

Local Economic Impact of Global Education

OISS is incredibly proud to spotlight our director,
Erik Williams, for his outstanding leadership within
NAFSA: the Association of International
Educators. NAFSA is the largest nonprofit
association committed to fostering international
education and exchange worldwide. NAFSA
advances policies and practices that create a more
interconnected, peaceful world for current and
future generations. For the past two years, he has
dedicated himself to serving as chair for this year’s
Regional Conference for international educators
from California, Hawaii, Nevada, and the Pacific
Islands, which took place October 21-23 in Orange
County. Thank you, Erik, for your remarkable
commitment to international education and for
representing UC Santa Barbara with excellence!

Erik with OISS Immigration Advisors, Rosa Lopez
Nakashima (left) and Sarah Lin (right) at NAFSA

NAFSA

https://www.nafsa.org/isev/reports/district?year=2022&state=CA&district=24


OISS Announcements

Date 

Change!

Traveling outside the US?

Be sure to get a travel e-signature
on your I-20 or DS-2019 before
returning to the US. Submit your
request online via UCSB Global. 

https://internationalservices.sa.ucsb.edu/istart/controllers/start/StartEngine.cfm
https://internationalservices.sa.ucsb.edu/istart/controllers/start/StartEngine.cfm


Looking for ways to meet new people on campus?  Check
out UCSB’s official campus engagement platform,
Shoreline. Use the Event Tag “International” to find all
OISS events!                                                                 

Introduction To Career Services for
International Students Nov 13

Yosemite Thanksgiving With ISANov 28 

Nov 16-18 Sky Happiness Retreat

Nov 06 UCSB Women’s Basketball

Nov 15
International Student Ministry
presents "The Good Life"

Campus Events
Check out the links

below to find the
events and register!

https://shoreline.ucsb.edu/events?topic_tags=14267978
https://cglink.me/2dD/r2262858
https://cglink.me/2dD/r2262858
https://cglink.me/2dD/r2262858
https://www.instagram.com/p/DBetP1ZTNhs/?igsh=MzRlODBiNWFlZA==
https://members.us.iahv.org/us-en/course/a04Vu00000B6IwoIAF?ctype=620828&page=c-o
https://ucsbgauchos.com/sports/womens-basketball/schedule/2024-25
https://www.a2fsb.org/ism
https://www.a2fsb.org/ism
https://www.a2fsb.org/ism




Thanks for Reading!
We hope you enjoyed this issue of the OISS Newsletter. Past newsletters can be
viewed on the OISS website. 

Questions? 

If you are a current international student with questions regarding immigration,
advising and other requests, email oiss@sa.ucsb.edu. 

J-1 Scholars should reach out to j1scholar@sa.ucsb.edu. For those with questions
related to employment-based visas; please contact longtermvisa@sa.ucsb.edu.

For any inquiries regarding upcoming OISS events, or collaboration opportunities,
contact oissprograms@sa.ucsb.edu. 

If you are a UCSB department or organization and would like to publicize any
information or upcoming events to international Gauchos, contact
ashleyrifkin@ucsb.edu 

Let's stay in touch! 

Follow our social media accounts to stay up-to-date with everything happening at
OISS. 

https://www.instagram.com/ucsb_oiss/?next=%2F
http://www.youtube.com/@ucsbofficeofinternationals3168

